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CALLING ATTENTION OF THE STAKEHOLDERS 
 

 
WHEREAS it has been made public that a High Level Committee under the Chairmanship 

of Dr.C. Rengarajan, Former Governor of RBI has been constituted by the Government of Tamil 

Nadu to advise the Government on the further course of action with regard to the economic 

aspects in different sectors that have been impacted by the COVID 19 pandemic. In this 

connection, the University has also been directed to collect relevant information and problems 

faced by the stakeholders in fisheries sector due to the COVID 19 and the lockdown followed. 

The information are required to make a comprehensive report to be submitted to the Govt. 

Therefore, a 3 Members group has been constituted in the University to attend this task.  

 

The stakeholders such as fish and shrimp farmers, processors, exporters, 

retailers, consumers, secondary or peripheral supporters and suppliers and related 

people who wish to provide their inputs as per the questionnaire prepared by the 

Group may approach the following email IDs and mobile numbers immediately.  

 

Sl. No. Name and Designation of 
the person 

Mobile No. Email ID. 

1 Registrar, TNJFU 9443021339 registrar@tnfu.ac.in 

2 Dr.J.Stephen Sampath Kumar, 
Director- SA 

9443115068 stephensampathkumar@tnfu.ac.in 

3 Dr.M.Rajakumar, DEE, TNJFU 9442323749 rajakumar@tnfu.ac.in 

4 Dr. (Mrs) S Balasundari, 
Dean, FCRI, Thalainaiyiru 

9443704190 balasundari@tnfu.ac.in 

 

You will be contacted online or through mobile by the Members or their staff and it is a 

no contact survey by the University.  

 

                                         REGISTRAR 

Date: 15.05.2020 

 

mailto:registrar@tnfu.ac.in
mailto:stephensampathkumar@tnfu.ac.in
mailto:rajakumar@tnfu.ac.in
mailto:balasundari@tnfu.ac.in

